
BOARD OF
FIRE COMMISSIONERS

DISTRICT NO. 2
TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY

December 11, 2018

Chairman Dave Goldstein called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners to order
at 7:00 p.m.   The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the meeting was posted.

Roll call was taken as follows:
Mr. Goldstein Present
Mr. Polo Present
Mr. Bailey Present
Mr. Allen Present
Mr. Coburn Present
Mr. Parker Present

CORRESPONDENCE

Received a Resolution from Freehold Township for Shared Agreement on Automotive Services.

Received a Resolution from Freehold Township for Shared Agreement Vehicle Refueling.

Received a Resolution from Freehold Township for Shared Agreement on hiring Four Specialist Persons for Fire
Prevention Training.

Received a letter from Commissioner Allen pertaining to East Freehold Fire Company Membership, this letter was
table for further discussion.

CHIEF’S REPORT

Chief Murray asked to purchase 2 new chairs for the Chief’s office, Mr. Allen made a motion to purchase, 2nd by Mr.
Polo.  Roll was called Board Approved.

RADIO AND ALARM

Mr. Bailey made a motion to purchase 2 new portables for $8,747.05 each, 2nd by Mr. Allen. Roll was called Board
Approved.

BUILDING
Nothing at this time.



INSURANCE

Mr. Goldstein received a bill for David Petrillo’s emergency room visit, this will be submitted to the
Workers Compensation carrier.

MAINTENANCE

All maintenance on the apparatus has been completed.

NEW BUSINESS

Chief Murray asked to purchase field jacket for incoming 2nd Lt. Temple. Board Approved.

Mr. Allen will ask Paul Nicolosi to come to a meeting to discuss what is needed for a setting up a training
facility at Daniels Way Firehouse.

OLD BUSINESS

The Board of Commissioners has request the truck committee to attend the 1st workshop meeting in February to
discuss the manufacturer and specs for the new truck.

TREASURE

Mr. Polo received a check from Freehold Board of Education for the use of the Firehouse for elections, in the amount
of $100.

Mr. Polo received the 4th quarter tax payment from Freehold Township in the amount of $296,767.00.

Both were deposited into Freehold Savings and Load Account on December 11, 2018.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Patrick Coburn, Secretary
Board of Fire Commissioners
District 2


